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Quick Strength for Runners offers a smart, fast-paced strength training program for runners who want to run faster and
with fewer injuries. In under an hour a week, runners will strengthen their core and key running muscles to build a
better runner's body. Strength training is crucial to better running and injury prevention. But it's difficult to know
which exercises work best for runners or to get motivated to hit the gym. In Quick Strength for Runners, running coach
and personal trainer Jeff Horowitz simplifies strength training into just two 20-minute workouts per week, with no gym
or pricey equipment required. Designed specifically for runners, the Quick Strength program pinpoints the exercises that
really work. Inside you'll find: • A guide to how strength training leads to better running form and fitness • 40
targeted exercises, with step-by-step photos and clear instructions • Progressive workouts and advanced form options to
increase strength as fitness improves • A focused and efficient 8-week strength training program • Tips on designing
your own long-term workout program for a lifetime of fitness Quick Strength for Runners makes it easy for runners to
build a better runner's body. This highly effective, easy-to-implement program will make you a stronger, faster runner
in under an hour a week so you can stay on the road or trail.
Older Yet Faster (book with illustrations and photos, and online lesson and exercise videos) is a manual for teaching
runners how to transition to efficient running and to help them to avoid incurring almost all of the common running
injuries as they do so. It is ideal for beginners to learn how to run well and for experienced runners to changeover to
good technique. Coaches can also use this book as a reference on how to implement technique change for their clients,
and we expect it to become the go-to manual for medical professionals, to help them deal with running related injuries
caused by bad technique and footwear. After learning how injuries are caused and then gaining a good understanding of
running technique in the early chapters you will be prepared to read about our technique-change system which we call
"OYF Running". This consists of "Keith's Lessons" used in combination with "Heidi's Strengthening Exercises" and forms
the main body of the book." Keith shows you how to run efficiently in a simple, step-by-step guide both in the book and
with videos. Each Lesson provides exercises set out in a format which is both easy to understand and implement. The
first three lessons teach you the basics of running correctly and the last three help you put these into practice and
help you to refine your technique over the period of your transition. This program is set up so that runners can teach
themselves in conjunction with the online videos and forum.Heidi's Strengthening Exercises consists of a well-ordered
series of exercises which will help your body safely adjust to the redistribution of the workload and are essential to
rebuild parts of the body which have been neglected due to poor technique. It should be started as soon as possible, in
order to build strength and to deal with the resultant muscle and tendon soreness that you will start to experience. We
identify specific injuries and how they are caused and we show how by improving running technique, and re-strengthening
these injuries are quickly cured. Podiatrists will find Heidi's experiences and advice particularly interesting,
especially as they will almost certainly, be in conflict with what is still taught in universities. Chapters Twelve and
Thirteen, 'Managing the changes' and 'Rehabilitation', explain what should happen during the transition and what to do
should you get injured, or if you are currently injured. Chapter Fourteen is very important as you must have suitable
footwear to run with good technique. There is then a chapter on how your body shape will change as you adopt your new
technique and a chapter on general tips and traps a list of commonly used terms, a glossary and an index.Finally, we
have included three appendices: For Coaches, For Podiatrists and a detailed look at Heidi's strengthening program. In
Appendix A, Keith discusses how to implement his Lessons from a coach's point of view, in Appendix B, Heidi explains how
she treats her patients who are suffering with specific injuries and in Appendix C she explains her Strengthening
program in greater detail for medical professionals and interested runners.
In the sport of running, there is no more important piece of equipment than your feet. In The Runner’s Guide to Healthy
Feet and Ankles, distinguished sports physician Brian W. Fullem provides with you essential information on how to best
take care of these important appendages. With sections on injury-prevention, helpful foot exercises, and other key areas
of maintaining foot health, The Runner’s Guide to Healthy Feet and Ankles is indispensable to any serious runner. Within
its pages discover: • How to select the best sneaker for your foot type • How to identify the difference between
soreness and actual injury • Select the best supplements to take to prevent future problems • When to decide to undergo
foot surgery • And dozens more tips for maintaining optimal foot health. With The Runner’s Guide to Healthy Feet and
Ankles, you’ll have all the information that you’ll ever need to race your way to a future filled with fast times and
strong feet.
Inspiration and practical tips for runners who prioritize enjoyment over pace and embrace their place as an "average"
runner In her first book, popular runner blogger Amanda Brooks lays out the path to finding greater fulfillment in
running for those who consider themselves "middle of the pack runners" -- they're not trying to win Boston (or even
qualify for Boston); they just want to get strong and stay injury-free so they can continue to enjoy running. Run to the
Finish is not your typical running book. While it is filled with useful strategic training advice throughout, at its
core, it is about embracing your place in the middle of the pack with humor and learning to love the run you've got
without comparing yourself to other runners. Mixing practical advice like understanding the discomfort vs. pain, the
mental side of running, and movements to treat the most common injuries with more playful elements such as "Favorite
hilarious marathon signs" and "Weird Thoughts We all Have at the Start Line," Brooks is the down-to-earth, inspiring
guide for everyone who wants to be happier with their run.
In Run Strong, Stay Hungry, Jonathan Beverly reveals the secrets of veteran racers who are still racing fast and loving
the sport decades after they got their start. Beverly taps 50 lifetime runners—from America’s elite to consistent local
competitors—to reveal the 9 keys to run strong and stay fast. Run Strong, Stay Hungry features priceless guidance from
Bill Rodgers, Deena Kastor, Pete Magill, Joan Benoit Samuelson, Roger Robinson, Colleen De Reuck, Dave Dunham, Kathrine
Switzer, and dozens more. Drawing from lessons learned over their 4 million lifetime running miles, Beverly finds that
these lifetime competitors offer dozens of specific, creative strategies and solutions you can try right now. You’ll
find inspiration and guidance to power up your running with the best ways to train, race, recover, avoid injuries, and
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stay motivated. You’ll tap into the powerful habits and mind-sets formed over 1,000 marathons, hundreds of major race
wins, 40 Olympic Games, and dozens of American and world records. Run Strong, Stay Hungry explores 9 ways any runner can
enjoy a lifelong, healthy running career as well as boost enjoyment of running and improve race performance. These keys
will not only keep you on your feet, but they will also open up new opportunities and challenges that will keep you
engaged with the sport, whether you’re winning races or finishing in the middle of the pack, cranking out 100-mile weeks
or squeezing miles into your busy schedule. Beverly busts myths that have held masters runners back and gives direction
to help both beginning runners and those who have run for decades. Get a 20-year head start on obstacle-proofing your
racing—or reboot your running career—with this insightful new guide for anyone who loves to run.
Are You Ready to Run? Is there a bridge from the injury-ridden world of the modern runner to the promised land that
barefoot running and Born to Run have led us to believe exists? Can we really live the running life free from injury? Is
there an approach designed to unlock all the athletic potential that may be hidden within? Can we run faster, longer,
and more efficiently? In a direct answer to the modern runner’s needs, Dr. Kelly Starrett, author of the bestseller
Becoming a Supple Leopard: The Ultimate Guide to Resolving Pain, Preventing Injury, and Optimizing Athletic Performance,
has focused his revolutionary movement and mobility philosophy on the injury-plagued world of running. Despite the
promises of the growing minimalist-shoe industry and a rush of new ideas on how to transform running technique, more
than three out of four runners suffer at least one injury per year. Although we may indeed be “Born to Run,” life in the
modern world has trashed and undercut dedicated runners wishing to transform their running. The harsh effects of too
much sitting and too much time wearing the wrong shoes has left us shackled to lower back problems, chronic knee
injuries, and debilitating foot pain. In this book, you will learn the 12 standards that will prepare your body for a
lifetime of top-performance running. You won’t just be prepared to run in a minimalist shoe–you’ll be Ready to Run,
period. In Ready to Run, you will learn: The 12 performance standards you must work toward and develop on an ongoing
basis How to tap into all of your running potential and access a fountain of youth for lifelong running How to turn your
weaknesses into strengths How to prevent chronic overuse injuries by building powerful injury-prevention habits into
your day How to prepare your body for the demands of changing your running shoes and running technique How to treat pain
and swelling with cutting-edge modalities and accelerate your recovery How to equip your home mobility gym A set of
mobility exercises for restoring optimal function and range of motion to your joints and tissues How to run faster, run
farther, and run better
Finally, runners at all levels can improve their race times while training less, with the revolutionary Furman Institute
of Running and Scientific Training (FIRST) program. Hailed by the Wall Street Journal and featured twice in six months
in cover stories in Runner's World magazine, FIRST's unique training philosophy makes running easier and more
accessible, limits overtraining and burnout, and substantially cuts the risk of injury, while producing faster race
times. The key feature is the "3 plus 2" program, which each week consists of: -3 quality runs, including track repeats,
the tempo run, and the long run, which are designed to work together to improve endurance, lactate-threshold running
pace, and leg speed -2 aerobic cross-training workouts, such as swimming, rowing, or pedaling a stationary bike, which
are designed to improve endurance while helping to avoid burnout With detailed training plans for 5K, 10K, half
marathon, and marathon, plus tips for goal-setting, rest, recovery, injury rehab and prevention, strength training, and
nutrition, this program will change the way runners think about and train for competitive races. Amby Burfoot, Runner's
World executive editor and Boston Marathon winner, calls the FIRST training program "the most detailed, well-organized,
and scientific training program for runners that I have ever seen."
In Running Rewired, America’s leading endurance sports physical therapist and coach shares a program for runners to
become stronger, faster, and more durable. Jay Dicharry distills cutting-edge biomechanical research into 15 workouts
any runner can slot into their training program to begin seeing real results in about 6 weeks. For better or worse, your
body drives your running form.Running Rewired will show you how to shed old injuries, mobility problems, weaknesses and
imbalances and rewire your body-brain movement patterns. You’ll rebuild your movement and transform your running within
one season. Through his work with athletes at REP Lab and top university sports performance clinics, Dicharry has found
that strength training alone is inadequate for runners. To develop the four essential movement skills required for
faster, safer running, runners must practice better movement as they build strength. In Running Rewired, you’ll use • 11
self-tests for joint mobility, posture stability, rotation, and alignment • 83 exercises to fix blocks, move with
precision, build strength, and improve power • 15 rewire workouts to amplify any training plan from 5K to ultramarathon
Dicharry’s Running Rewired combines the best of real-world coaching and a physical therapy approach to strength and
mobility for better running. You’ll find your personal best running form and become a faster, more durable runner.
Olympic athlete, actress, filmmaker, and writer Pappas shares what she's learned about confidence, self-reliance, mental
health, embracing pain, and achieving her dreams in this revealing and inspiring memoir-in-essays.
Each year, thousands of people are inspired to don their running shoes and take on the challenge of a marathon. But on
the road to the finish line many marathon hopefuls fall by the wayside, struck down by injury. Largely to blame are
plans that are too running intensive or that don’t prepare the body for running and ignore correct technique. In this
book, published for the first time in paperback, Nikalas Cook adopts a cross-training approach to running. Into his plan
he incorporates functional strength training, complementary activities such as cycling and swimming, and only three
focused running sessions per week to deliver you to the finish line 100% prepared and injury-free. In 28 weeks, you can
go from being a complete non-runner, through your first 5k, 10k or half-marathon, and finally on to success in the full
26.2 miles of the marathon.
THE SADDEST THING for a runner to hear is a health practitioner saying, "You have an injury. You have to stop running."
Although running is a non-aggressive sport, it has a surprisingly high rate of injury, as high as 79%. And the risk is
most serious for newcomers, people who have recently discovered running and are excited about the benefits. The fact is,
if you are a runner, the way things are today, you will probably be injured. This book can change that. Dr. Steve Smith
is a chiropractor with 33 years of experience focusing on runners. A lifetime runner and the co-founder of the Pasadena
Pacers, he offers common-sense advice as well as easy-to-do stretches and exercises that will prepare your body to run
better, stronger and with less chance of injury.
Recommended by "Runner's World" magazine as "the best training book" by "the world's greatest coach," "Daniels' Running
Formula" provides an expert training and racing blueprint for dedicated runners of all abilities.
From a two-time Olympic coach and creator of the Pose Method who has trained the running elite, an essential guide for
all runners seeking to go faster and farther without injury Christopher McDougall’s Born to Run—and the wildly popular
natural running trend it sparked—changed the way we think about running, but it has also prompted many questions: Have
we been running the wrong way? And, have we been running in the wrong kind of shoe? What is the safest type of foot
strike? How many types are there? And what is a foot strike anyway? No existing guide has clearly addressed these
concerns—until now. The Running Revolution provides both beginning and experienced runners with everything they need to
know in order to safely and efficiently transition to and master a safer and more biomechanically efficient way of
running that is guaranteed to improve performance and minimize wear and tear on the body. More than a one-size-fits-all
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guide, The Running Revolution provides readers with clear instructions, complete with helpful illustrations, that they
can easily integrate into their unique running histories in order to run safely, intelligently, and efficiently for many
years to come.
Based on new research in exercise physiology, author and running expert Matt Fitzgerald introduces a first-of-its-kind
training strategy that he's named "Brain Training." Runners of all ages, backgrounds, and skill levels can learn to
maximize their performance by supplying the brain with the right feedback. Based on Fitzgerald's eight-point brain
training system, this book will help runners: - Resist running fatigue - Use cross-training as brain training - Master
the art of pacing - Learn to run "in the zone" - Outsmart injuries - Fuel the brain for maximum performance Packed with
cutting-edge research, real-world examples, and the wisdom of the world's top distance runners, Brain Training for
Runners offers easily applied advice and delivers practical results for a better overall running experience.

Learn how to run faster, unlock your potential, and reach peak performance with training advice from a former Olympic
trials marathoner and coach to Olympians like Dathan Ritzenhein. Hudson is the most innovative running coach to come
along in a generation. Until now, only a handful of elite athletes have been able to benefit from his methods. Now Run
Faster from the 5K to the Marathon shows all runners how to coach themselves as confidently and effectively as Brad
coaches his world-class athletes. Becoming your own best coach is the ticket to running faster at any distance. First
you will learn to assess your abilities. Then you’ll learn how to devise a training program specifically geared to you.
Filled with easy-to-follow sample training programs for distances ranging from the 5K to the marathon and abilities
ranging from novice to advanced, Run Faster is the cutting-edge guide for optimal performance. With Hudson’s guidance,
you can train smarter and more effectively—and avoid injury. And you’ll soon be running faster than you ever thought
possible!
From the experts at the Furman Institute of Running and Scientific Training (FIRST), Runner's World Train Smart, Run
Forever goes beyond traditional training programs and addresses the issues that prevent runners from reaching their full
potential. This book will teach you how to become a fit, fast, and healthy lifelong runner by following the authors’
innovative 7-hour workout week. In this new approach, Bill Pierce and Scott Murr show how overall fitness and total body
health are the secret to longevity as a runner. Runner’s World Train Smart, Run Forever is appropriate for all runners,
but is especially helpful if you’re frustrated by injuries or looking to maintain your healthy lifestyle as you age.
This book addresses the controversies surrounding the dangers of overtraining and the stress associated with the
constant craving for faster race times. Complete with a comprehensive program to enhance overall fitness, improve race
times, and support healthy aging, this book will show you how to achieve your fitness goals at any stage.
Erwan Le Corre, creator of the world-renowned fitness system MovNat, is on a mission to reintroduce natural movement to
our modern lives with the most ancient movement skill set: walking, running, balancing, jumping, crawling, climbing,
swimming, lifting, carrying, throwing, catching, and self-defense. Try to imagine an out-of-shape tiger stepping on an
exercise machine to get a workout. It doesn't make any sense, does it? Wild animals simply move the way nature intended,
and they become powerful, healthy, and free in the process. So why should it be any different for us? We have become
"zoo-humans," separated from nature and living movement-impoverished, unnatural lifestyles. As a result, we are
suffering physically, mentally, and spiritually. Exercise has become artificial and boring--a chore, if not a
punishment. We are training parts of our bodies, not the whole, and we have lost our drive for movement. What we need is
not a better understanding of exercise physiology or more variety in fitness programs and modalities. What we need is
simplicity, meaning, purpose, inspiration, and enjoyment. We need to get back to natural movement. In The Practice of
Natural Movement, Le Corre demonstrates our innate and versatile ability to perform practical and adaptable movements.
With countless techniques and movement variations, as well as strategies for practicing anytime and anywhere, he will
inspire you to build a naturally strong and flexible body and to form yourself anew into a mindful, skillful, and
physically capable human being.
Running has become more and more popular in recent years, with thousands of people entering marathons, buying new
running shoes with the latest technology, and going for a daily jog, whether on the track or on a treadmill.
Unfortunately, with running comes injuries, as a result of wrong information and improper training. Author Jay Dicharry
was tired of getting the same treatments from doctors that didn’t heal his joint and muscle pain from running, so he
decided to combine different fields of clinical care, biomechanical analysis, and coaching to help you avoid common
injuries and become the best runner you can be. Along with clear and thorough explanations of how running influences the
body, and how the body influences your running, this book answers many of the common questions that athletes have: Do
runners need to stretch? What is the best way to run? What causes injuries? Which shoes are best for running? Is running
barefoot beneficial? The mobility and stability tests will assess your form, and the corrective exercises, along with
step-by-step photos, will improve your core and overall performance, so that you can train and run with confidence,
knowing how to avoid injuries!

"Dr. Cucuzzella is the most complete runner I know. . . . Most important, he aims to improve the fitness and well-being
of all, from the uninitiated to beginners to veterans who still have new tricks to learn." --Amby Burfoot, Boston
Marathon winner, writer at large for Runner's World magazine, and author of The Runner's Guide to the Meaning of Life
Despite our natural ability and our human need to run, each year more than half of all runners suffer injuries. Pain and
discouragement inevitably follow. Cucuzzella's book outlines the proven, practical techniques to avoid injury and reach
the goal of personal fitness and overall health. In Run for Your Life, Dr. Mark Cucuzzella gives us a straightforward,
easy-to-follow look at the anatomy, biomechanics, and nutrition of running. With clear drawings and black-and-white
photographs, the book provides illustrated exercises designed to teach healthy running, along with simple progressions
and a running schedule that shows the reader how to tailor their training regimen to their individual needs and
abilities.
From the authors of the bestselling ChiRunning comes a revolutionary program that blends the health benefits of walking
with the core principles of T’ai Chi to deliver maximum physical, mental, and spiritual fitness. The low-impact health
benefits of walking have made it one of the most popular forms of daily exercise. Yet few people experience all the
benefits that walking can offer. In ChiWalking, Danny and Katherine Dreyer, well-known walking and running coaches,
teach the walking technique they created that transforms walking from a mundane means of locomotion into an intensely
rewarding practice that enhances mental, emotional, and physical well-being. Similar to Pilates, yoga, and T’ai Chi,
ChiWalking emphasizes body alignment and mindfulness while strengthening the core muscles of the body. The five mindful
steps of the ChiWalking program will get anyone, regardless of age or athletic ability, into great shape from head to
toe, inside and out. 1. Get aligned. Develop great posture and better balance. 2. Engage your core. Make back and knee
pain disappear. 3. Create balance. Walk faster, farther, and with less effort. 4. Make a choice. Choose from a menu of
twelve great walks such as the Cardio Walk, the Energizing Walk, or the Walking Meditation, to keep your exercise
program fresh. 5. Move forward. Make walking any distance a mindful, enjoyable experience, whether you’re a beginner or
a seasoned walker.
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Written by a leading mental skills coach and contributing editor to Runner's World (US), this is a practical guide to
building the psychological resilience that athletes need to recover from injury and rebound stronger. Injuries affect
every athlete, from the elite Olympian to the weekend racer. In the moment, a traumatic crash, a torn muscle, or a
stress fracture can feel like the most devastating event possible. While some athletes are destroyed by the experience,
others emerge from their recovery better, stronger, and more confident than ever. The key to a swifter, stronger
comeback is the use of mental skills: psychological tools that enable an athlete to take control of their recovery and
ultimately use the experience to their advantage. Injury and other setbacks are inevitable – but with training,
overcoming them skillfully and confidently is possible. This book will provide a clear, compelling explanation of
psychological recovery from injury and a practical guide to building mental resilience. Weaving together personal
narratives from star athletes, scientific research, and the specialized clinical expertise of mental skills coach Carrie
Jackson Cheadle, it will contain more than 45 Mental Skills and Drills that athletes can use at every phase of their
recovery process. These same strategies can help athletes who aren't currently injured reduce their vulnerability to
injury, and enable any individual to reach new heights within their sport and beyond.
A New York Times Best Seller! Men's Journal Health Book of the Year In Unbreakable Runner, CrossFit Endurance founder
Brian MacKenzie and journalist T.J. Murphy examine long-held beliefs about how to train, tearing down those traditions
to reveal new principles for a lifetime of healthy, powerful running. Unbreakable Runner challenges conventional
training tenets such as high mileage and high-carb diets to show how reduced mileage and high-intensity training can
make runners stronger, more durable athletes and prepare them for races of any distance. Distance runners who want to
invigorate their training, solve injuries, or break through a performance plateau can gain power and resilience from
MacKenzie's effective blend of run training and whole-body strength and conditioning. CrossFitters who want to conquer a
marathon, half-marathon, or ultramarathon will find endurance training instruction with 8- to 12-week programs that
combine CrossFitTM workouts with run-specific sessions. Unbreakable Runner includes CrossFit-based training programs for
race distances from 5K to ultramarathon for beginner, intermediate, and advanced runners. Build a better running body
with this CrossFit Endurance-based approach to running training.
We were not born to run. If we were, injury rates among runners wouldn't be so high. Of the 12 million runners in the
United States, the annual injury rate is close to 50%. This translates into nearly 2 million stress fractures and 4
million sprains/strains. To run injury-free for decades, you have to be strong, coordinated and most of all, well
informed. While various experts will give you advice based on anecdotal information (e.g., wear minimalist shoes, strike
on your midfoot, and never stretch), this book reviews the scientific literature to show you how to: Develop a running
form based on your alignment, prior injuries, and desired running speed. Design a personalized rehab program you can do
at home by evaluating your arch height, flexibility, strength, and coordination. Choose a running shoe that is right for
you. Select the best preexercise warm-up routine. Treat 25 of the most common running-related injuries with the most upto-date, scientifically justified treatment prototocols available.
Go the distance--your guide to smart, healthy running for life Love to run and want to keep at it for life? Stay on
track over the years with Keep Running, an up-to-date guide to optimizing your training and lifestyle from your 30s
onward. Learn what to expect down the road and how to stay in top form physically and mentally, so you can continue to
hit the ground running--in good health and great spirits. Dispelling myths about running at an older age, this essential
handbook shows you step-by-step how to run for pleasure or competition as your body changes. You'll discover how to
assess your form, prevent common injuries, and cultivate emotional resilience. Updated training strategies, specialized
exercises, rest and recovery tips, diet guidelines, and other lifestyle tweaks keep you running your best. In Keep
Running, you'll find: Whole body care--Build mobility, stability, and strength with more than a dozen exercises,
including illustrations and detailed info to help you keep the correct alignment. Fuel for life--Eat for energy and
endurance with essential info on runners' nutritional needs, blood sugar tips, and a handy chart of foods to enjoy or
avoid. Mental wellness--Keep a positive mindset with expert advice for building a morning routine, practicing gratitude,
and incorporating powerful tools like yoga and meditation. With Keep Running, there's no finish line in sight for your
time as a runner!
Jeff‘s quest for the injury-free marathon training program led him to develop group training programs in 1978, and to
author Runner‘s World articles which have been used by hundreds of thousands of runners of all abilities. His training
schedules have inspired the second wave of marathoners who follow the Galloway RUN-WALK-RUN™, low mileage, three-day
suggestions to an over 98% success rate. Jeff has worked with over 200,000 average people in training for specific
goals. Jeff is an inspirational speaker to over 200 running and fitness sessions each year. His innovative ideas have
opened up the possibility of running and completing a marathon to almost everyone. Philosophically, Jeff believes that
we were all designed to run and walk, and he keeps finding ways to bring more people into the positive world of
exercise.
Step into my office if you want to run faster, stronger, and pain-free. Whether you're a new runner training for your
first race or an experienced marathoner, this cutting-edge book will keep you on the road and running faster. With
comprehensive, illustrated information on running health and injury prevention, this book also includes access to videos
addressing such issues as shin splints, plantar fasciitis, stress fractures, and runner's knee. Not only will runners be
able to read about how they can treat and prevent hundreds of medical and nutritional issues, they'll be able to walk
into a top-level video consultation 24 hours per day, 7 days per week, from anywhere in the world!
Running can help you lose weight, create a healthy body image, and boost your self-esteem. No matter your fitness level,
you too can enjoy the benefits of this sport! With this book, you'll gain the knowledge and tools you need to run a 10K,
a marathon, or just a lap around the block! The new edition includes: Cutting-edge information on hugely influential
trends in natural running, including ChiRunning, barefoot running, and cross-training with yoga and meditation
Information on how to select the right gear and manage your nutrition, including details on new diets favored by
endurance athletes A dedicated section on running for women, including specific nutritional and physical concerns
Whether you're a beginner or a seasoned veteran, this book has everything you need to maximize your running
potential--from start to finish!
More women than ever are discovering the unique benefits of running -- forstress relief, weight management, endurance,
and self-esteem. Women'sbodies are not the same as men's, and though we can train just as hard andwith the same passion
for excellence, we have certain special concerns.Finally, there is a comprehensive guide exclusively for women
whoexperience the pure joy of running, or want to. It's the simplest, fastest, most accessible way to fitness and good
health known to woman. You don't need a partner, equipment, or even much time. Now, Claire Kowalchik, former managing
editor of Runner's World magazine, answers every question about the overwhelmingly popular activity that builds
endurance, melts fat, and even prevents illness. In this total running book for women, you'll learn: How to get started
and stay motivated What to eat for optimal nutrition How to run during pregnancy and after menopause Why running is the
most effective form of exercise How to prevent and treat injury What to wear -- from sports bras to running shoes How to
prepare for everything from a 5K to a marathon Authoritative and friendly, The Complete Book of Running for Women is a
sourcebook for both beginners and long-time runners. Along with wisdom drawn from the author's personal experience,
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you'll find advice from the experts: coaches, exercise physiologists, nutritionists, doctors, and other women runners.
Including question-and-answer sections and a complete list of resources, The Complete Book of Running for Women tells
you everything you need to know to be off and running toward better health and richer living.
Running Injury-Free uses anecdotal examples from Ellis's own patients and experiences in order to discuss injuryprevention, treatment, and recovery. He implements a clinical approach toward treating the most common running-related
injuries, as well as providing detailed background situations to describe how each injury can happen, so the reader can
recognize poor habits or compare training and running practices in his or her own experience. In this updated version,
content relating to shoes and shoe selection, "over the counter" treatments, orthotic techniques and materials,
Piriformis Syndrome, chiropractic medicine and acupuncture, stretching techniques, nutrition and supplements, injuries
related to minimalist runners, as well as running issues for women, children, and endurance runners will be updated to
reflect timely practices and research.
Explains why running injuries are so common, examining running form, running shoe design, and training, and includes
insights on such topics as the evolution of running, stress-related injuries, and the advantages of barefoot running.
What Every Runner Needs to Know about Getting (and Staying) Healthy In an ideal runner's world, every step of every mile
would be 100 percent pain-free. No aches, no twinges, no lingering soreness from yesterday's workout. The reality is
that many runners constantly deal with a slight (or not so slight) disturbance-a tender foot, a tight hamstring, a whiny
knee. While these nagging issues often aren't serious enough to require a time-out, they are annoying, especially when
they don't let you fully enjoy your time on the roads. Runner's World Essential Guides: Injury Prevention and Recovery
is chock-full of helpful tips on how to avoid and recover from the most common injuries that plague runners. Presented
in an easy to follow format and with dozens of handy sidebars, the practical information in this book will help keep
runners on healthy, pain-free, and enjoying their running experience like never before.
Fast After 50 is for every endurance athlete who wants to stay fast for years to come. For runners, cyclists,
triathletes, swimmers, and cross-country skiers, getting older doesn't have to mean getting slower. Drawing from the
most current research on aging and sports performance, Joe Friel—America's leading endurance sports coach—shows how
athletes can race strong and stay healthy well past age 50. In his groundbreaking book Fast After 50, Friel offers a
smart approach for athletes to ward off the effects of age. Friel shows athletes how to extend their racing careers for
decades—and race to win. Fast After 50 presents guidelines for high-intensity workouts, focused strength training,
recovery, crosstraining, and nutrition for high performance: How the body's response to training changes with age, how
to adapt your training plan, and how to avoid overtraining How to shed body fat and regain muscle density How to create
a progressive plan for training, rest, recovery, and competition Workout guidelines, field tests, and intensity
measurement In Fast After 50, Joe Friel shows athletes that age is just a number—and race results are the only numbers
that count. With contributions from: Mark Allen, Gale Bernhardt, Amby Burfoot, Dr. Larry Creswell, John Howard, Dr. Tim
Noakes, Ned Overend, Dr. John Post, Dr. Andrew Pruitt, and Lisa Rainsberger.
Muscle tears are one of the most common pathologies in sport and one of the most frequent causes of sport activity
suspension. The purpose of this book is to review the state of the art of the actual knowledge on muscle tears in
athletes, in particular for what concern the biology of muscle healing, the conservative and surgical treatments and the
preventive aspects. Therefore, this textbook can be a valid tool for all Sport Medicine practitioners such as
physicians, physiotherapists and fitness coaches.
The revised edition of the bestselling ChiRunning, a groundbreaking program from ultra-marathoner and nationally-known
coach Danny Dreyer, that teaches you how to run faster and farther with less effort, and to prevent and heal injuries
for runners of any age or fitness level. In ChiRunning, Danny and Katherine Dreyer, well-known walking and running
coaches, provide powerful insight that transforms running from a high-injury sport to a body-friendly, injury-free
fitness phenomenon. ChiRunning employs the deep power reserves in the core muscles, an approach found in disciplines
such as yoga, Pilates, and T’ai Chi. ChiRunning enables you to develop a personalized exercise program by blending
running with the powerful mind-body principles of T’ai Chi: 1. Get aligned. Develop great posture and reduce your
potential for injury while running, and make knee pain and shin splints a thing of the past. 2. Engage your core. Shift
the workload from your leg muscles to your core muscles, for efficiency and speed. 3. Add relaxation to your running.
Learn to focus your mind and relax your body to increase speed and distance. 4. Make it a Mindful Practice. Maintain
high performance and make running a mindful, enjoyable life-long practice. 5. It’s easy to learn. Transform your running
with the ten-step ChiRunning training program.
The ultimate pain-to-personal-best guide to running injuries, covering prevention, detection and rehabilitation. Runners
suffer from the highest injury rates of all recreational athletes. Whether you are a novice or elite-level runner, guide
yourself through a step-by-step process of avoiding and managing injury and get yourself safely to the start and finish
lines. Written by a globally respected physiotherapist who has worked with Olympic and World Champion athletes, Running
Free of Injuries will help runners to understand their body, identify weaknesses and develop a natural defence against
injury. The book covers the most common running injuries that occur to the foot, ankle, lower leg, hip, knee and pelvis
and includes key exercises applicable to all levels of fitness.
Eric Orton has spent a lifetime learning about running and the limitless possibilities of the human body and mind, and
now he is ready to share his knowledge in a book that will open up a new world of achievement for runners everywhere.
For Orton, this is a chance to instruct and inspire. For the running reader, it is a chance to make amazing new strides.
The Cool Impossibleis intended for runners and aspiring runners of all levels of ability and experience, from those
contemplating their first steps, to seasoned marathoners seeking to unlock the full range of their capabilities.
Starting from the feet up, Eric guides the reader through his technique for building the perfect running body. With
characteristic enthusiasm and directness, Orton will draw on the inspiration of the Tarahumara Indian runners and take
the reader through his devoted training programme, complete with advice on nutrition and real-world applications, as
well as Orton's concept of The Cool Impossible, the belief that 'the greatest reward from running is the opportunity to
do more', not just in running but in life in general.
Have you ever wondered if it is truly possible to run pain and injury free? Do you yearn for the day that you will be
able to enjoy the many benefits that running brings by running pain and injury free? Sadly, many runners hold an
inherent yet often unspoken belief that running pain and injury free is impossible. Many runners believe that if you run
far enough and for long enough, injury will be the inevitable result. In this revised edition of You CAN Run Pain Free!
A physio's 5 step guide to enjoying injury-free and faster running readers will discover how to both prevent and
overcome running injuries, and go on to enjoy new levels of exercise pain and injury free, and ultimately faster
running. Written by a highly successful physiotherapist and an accomplished triathlete and runner, this book offers
runners of all levels hope that it is indeed possible to run pain and injury free. This book is written for any runner
who: is seeking to proactively prevent injuries is currently injured and looking to return to running has been
previously injured and never made a return to running is not concerned about injury prevention or rehabilitation but
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just wants to get faster.
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